Notice is hereby given that the Pleasant Valley County Water District Board will
conduct a Public Hearing on September 27, 2022, at 10:00 AM for the purpose of
adopting Ordinance 22-02.

ORDINANCE 22-02 of THE PLEASANT VALLEY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT
AN ORDINANCE ADJUSTING FEES RELATED TO THE PROVISION OF WATER
SERVICE

The full text of the Ordinance is available for review on the Pleasant Valley County
Water District Website pleasantvalleycountywater.com or in person, at our Office
located at 154 South Las Posas Road, Camarillo, Ca. 93010 between the hours of 8 AM
to 4 PM on normal business days (Mon-Fri) 805-482-2119. A Summary of the ordinance
is as follows:

The Ordinance will impose a new delivered water rate of $355.00/ acre foot, effective
November 1, 2022. Additional purposes of the ordinance are:

A. In order to pass through increased wholesale water costs and increased
regulatory pump charges, increase the cost of water that Pleasant Valley County Water
District charges to its customers, and

B. Establish such other fees, including stand by fees; reconnection fees; charges
for water waste. Such fees are necessary for the ongoing operations and management
of the District’s water service.”



